
 

 

 

Dear Prospective Applicants, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I extend a warm welcome to you as you consider joining the 

dedicated team at Ss John Fisher and Thomas More Roman Catholic High School. As the 

Headteacher, I am privileged to lead a school steeped in a rich tradition of faith, excellence, and 

a deep celebration of individuality. Our mission is to create an environment where every pupil’s 

unique gifts are cherished and nurtured, while upholding the highest standards across all aspects 

of school. 

At Fisher More, we view each pupil as a unique creation with their own set of talents, dreams, 

and potential. Our commitment is to provide a supportive and stimulating environment where 

these individual attributes can thrive. We believe that every pupil deserves to feel valued, 

respected, and inspired to reach their personal, academic, and sporting goals. This dedication is 

reflected in our rigorous academic curriculum, our innovative teaching approaches, and the 

comprehensive support systems we have in place to help each pupil succeed. 

Our staff bring passion and creativity to the lives of our pupil community. They are not only 

committed to academic excellence but also to fostering the spiritual and moral development of 

our pupils. Guided by the principles of the Catholic faith, we encourage pupils to cultivate a deep 

and meaningful relationship with God and to embody values such as compassion, integrity, and 

service. Regular worship, faith-based activities, and reflective practices are integral to our school 

life, supporting pupils’ growth in both spirit and character. 

As you consider joining our team, I hope you feel inspired by the vibrant and nurturing 

environment that defines Fisher More. We are excited about the possibility of you bringing your 

talents and passion to our school, contributing to the continued success and growth of our pupils. 

Warm regards, 
 
Mr. Dugdale 
Headteacher 


